March 2019 Roundtable Recap

Thank you to those who were able to participate in the March Roundtable! The night created a plethora of ideas I'm happy to be able to share with the district.

For those unable to attend, the March Roundtable revisited the factors to consider for new scouts, parents, and leaders wanting to join your unit.

- Click here to see the presentation slides
- Click here to see the detailed recap of the meeting

There was a request for an example annual activity permission form units could use. A big thank you to Troop 29 in East Bridgewater for allowing us to share their form!

Annual Activity Permission Form

For those seeking to survey their units for capability the following forms may serve as some use:

- Cub Scout Talent Survey
- Scout BSA Talent Survey

There were questions about what training is required for specific adult positions. The national website offers a resource to simplify the training requirements.

Position Trained Requirements

Thank you again to all that attended!